Dear Bishop Woods Families,
Showing Compassion for Others
During the month of January our Steps to Success theme is EMPATHY!  As compassionate members of the community, our Bishop Woods Student Council has taken on the challenge of gathering gently used books to support the organization Rain of Hope that works to reduce homelessness and build literacy skills.  The class who collects the most books will win a special surprise!!
Classes are collecting books of any kind (fiction, non-fiction, adult, picture books, etc.) in gently used or like new condition.
Thank you in advance for your support!

Collection begins: Monday, January 5th
Collection ends:  Friday, January 30th
Find out more about BWEA:
www.bishopwoodsschool.com or like us on Facebook!
